
I oppose the bill HB2804. I work as a staff member at critter cabana in wilsonville and I can attest to any 
misinformation regarding where our puppies come from. Puppy mills have not been seen in the pet 
store industry for a very long time and are not an issue that needs addressing to this level. 
Puppies and kittens are sourced from local breeders only and “oopsie” litters from family dogs. We 
make it more accessible for the public to find these puppies and kittens in one place. Thank you.  
 


